
HOPE

A story written to break the heart and awaken the soul.

LOGLINE

A man writes to keep his daughter alive but the truth he's 
hiding will destroy them both.

GEN

Psychological drama / Mystery 

Cinematic, raw, poetic without being artificial. Emotional 
but not manipulative. A slow-burn with a devastating truth at 
its core.

Think: The Father meets Take Shelter, with the psychological 
intimacy of A Beautiful Mind and the realism of Nomadland.

THEME

Grief, denial, and the fragile power of storytelling as 
emotional survival.

What is real? What is memory? What do we invent in order to 
keep going?

WHY HOPE?

Because the stories we tell ourselves are sometimes the only 
way we survive. Because the pain of losing a child is too 
vast to be shown directly it must be felt in silence, in 
what’s not said, in what’s imagined.

Because this story is personal. Not biographical but true in 
a way that defies facts.

Because HOPE is not a script I wrote it’s a reality that 
needed to be born.

WHAT MAKES THIS SCRIPT UNIQUE?

The entire story is told through the eyes of a man who can’t 
face reality, and neither can the audience until it’s too 
late.

No clichés. No melodrama. No artificial twists. Just slow-
burning emotional truth, revealed with surgical precision.



The structure plays with perception making the viewer 
complicit in the illusion.

The story builds toward a silent emotional bomb that 
redefines everything we’ve seen before.

It offers a lead role with massive awards potential: subtle, 
tortured, deeply human.

WRITER’S STATEMENT

You might think this script was written by a madman and you’d 
be mostly right.

But behind the madness, there’s method. There’s fire. There’s 
promise.

I don’t write scripts to sell them like products. My 
screenplays are not properties I’m trying to offload they are 
worlds I’ve built, sentence by sentence, with purpose, soul, 
and sacred intention. I don’t offer them to just anyone. Not 
for money. Not for fame.

Every story I write is born from a deeper calling one that 
transcends ambition.

The true reason behind everything I’ve written lies in a vow. 
A silent, sacred promise made years ago, not to myself, but 
to the force that whispers these stories into my mind: “I am 
Petru Gradinariu, and I PROMISE I will change the world.”

This signature isn’t just ink on a document. It’s a pact with 
the divine a commitment to tell only the stories that matter, 
the stories that heal, that awaken, that shake something 
loose in the human spirit.

I don’t write for approval. I write because I must. Because 
these films want to be born.

And I’m only interested in working with those who are ready 
to help deliver true masterpieces the kind that leave a mark 
on both cinema and soul.
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HOPE – ONE-PAGE SYNOPSIS

Written by Petru Gradinariu

HOPE is a raw, intimate psychological drama that unravels the 
illusion of safety we build around grief and exposes the 
heartbreaking truth that sometimes, the only way to survive 
is to forget what’s real.

Ethan Rowe, once a respected philosophy professor, now lives 
on the streets with his 7 year old daughter, Hope. They carry 
everything they own in a worn backpack and an old laptop, 
where Ethan writes the story of their lives a story he hopes 
will one day redeem them both.

Together, they move from cafés to libraries, parks to 
shelters, always together, always unseen by the world. Ethan 
resists help from strangers, avoids real connections, and 
writes obsessively. Hope never speaks to anyone but him. She 
never appears in photographs. But Ethan doesn’t question any 
of this. He writes, he protects, he survives.

As the film slowly peels away layers of illusion, we learn 
the truth Ethan has buried deep inside himself. Years ago, 
while Ethan was away from home, Hope suffered a fatal 
accident. His wife, Elena, held their daughter in her arms 
until the ambulance arrived but by then, it was too late. 
Days later, overwhelmed by grief and guilt, Elena took her 
own life.

Ethan, unable to accept this double loss, rewrote his reality 
rebuilding it around a version of Hope that still lived, that 
still smiled, that still walked beside him. The screenplay 
he’s been writing, the one called “HOPE_screenplay_v23”, is 
not just a script. It’s the only place where his daughter and 
his purpose still exist.

In the devastating final act, reality comes crashing in. 
Ethan’s illusion collapses. And we, the viewers, are forced 
to confront what he has always known and chosen to forget.

HOPE is not just a film. It’s a quiet scream. A meditation on 
grief, memory, and the lengths the human soul will go to in 
order to survive unbearable loss. Told with minimalism, 
truth, and devastating beauty, this is a story that lingers 
long after the final frame.
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